
Officials' Report
December 19, 2012

– Changes have been made to PVS Officials certification procedures including: on-line 
notification to certification officer of recertification requests,  referee and starter sessions at 
OQM's  now being acceptable for recert if they don't comprise more than half of the 
required recert sessions, and officials with expired certification may requalify using recert 
procedures.

– Requirements have been established for PVS Admin Official certification with Hy-Tek 
certification as a prerequisite.  An Admin Official training program is being developed.

– A new, concise Officials roster is posted on-line.

– Referees will be instructed to include any deck-changing incidents in the Session Reports.

– An updated Timers' briefing, in a more conversational style, is now posted on the PVS 
website.  

- A 4th set of radios were purchased to support PVS meets and are being stored at UMD

Respectfully submitted,
Mike Rubin

  




